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Wednesday 17th January 2024 
 
 
 

YEAR 1 AND 2 TRIP TO SEALIFE LONDON AQUARIUM 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are very excited to confirm Miss Wynne and Miss Barissal have planned a wonderful trip to the Sealife 
London Aquarium on Wednesday 14th February 2024. 
 
Children will be travelling to the Aquarium by coach, leaving school at 9am and returning back at school ready 
to be collected at the usual time of 3.20pm. 
 
Please ensure that your child arrives at school promptly by 8.40am and are dressed in their full school uniform. 
All children will need a healthy packed lunch and a bottle of water. Please do not send chocolate/sweets or 
any food that contains nuts, due to allergies. 
 
If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch, please go onto your school gateway app and order 
the sandwich option ASAP. Please ensure this is done no later than Friday 9th February, to give the kitchen 
enough time to order and prepare the food. 
 
We require consent to take the children on the trip, children without consent will not be able to accompany 
the class and will remain at school. We are asking parent/carers to make a payment of £19.60 towards the 
cost of the trip. This covers the cost of the coach and entry into the Aquarium. If sufficient funds are not 
received it will not be possible for the school to meet the costs and the visit will have to be cancelled. 
 
Please make payment and give consent for your child to attend via your school gateway app no later than 
Wednesday 31st January, as we need to confirm numbers for the coach and entry to the Aquarium. 
 
If you are having financial difficulty and are unable to make the payment by the payment deadline, please 
speak to your class teacher or the office who will be able to arrange a payment plan. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Miss O'Donnell 
Office Administrator 
 


